
IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
REFER TO: M020529

June 4, 2002 

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers 
Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary 
/RA by Andrew L. Bates Acting For/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING ON THE STATUS OF NEW REACTOR LICENSING ACTIVITIES, 9:30 A.M., 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 29, 2002, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff and a stakeholder panel consisting of representatives of the 
Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, the Nuclear Energy Institute, Greenpeace, and Dominion Resources 
Services, Inc., on the status of new reactor licensing activities.

The NRC staff should continue to engage the Commission, as appropriate, in setting priorities for new reactor 
licensing activities.
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